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Life in all its fullness 
John 10:10 

 

Reading 
I hope you all found the information regarding reading at Stratford useful. If you have any 
questions regarding this please talk with your child’s class teacher or myself.  We are always trying 
to improve what we do at Stratford and would like your input about reading.  Miss Smith, our 
English lead, has deivsed some questionaires for staff, parents and the children to find out about 
reading habits.  We would be very grateful if you would complete the parent questionnaire by 
clicking the link below. There is no judgement on anyone who completes the questionaire, it 
would really help us develop a better reading culture across the school.  Thank you! 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=KYBWk4t7N0SmYgCiCzz27JybCWXS6ytAof
N738pU_n5UM0wyTldRT0ZaSjYyRkdTRDk3WlpZVjBKUC4u 
 

Parents consultation meeting with Brunel Academy Trust (BAT) 
Thank you to all who came to the parent consultation with BAT last week.  It was a very positive 
meeting.  I will email out the power point that was shared and some FAQs when I receive them.  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 
Safer Internet Day: Tuesday 11th February 2025 

Safer Internet Day is celebrated around the world each year.  The aim of Safer Internet Day is 
to inspire a national conversation about using technology safely, responsibly and positively.  

 This year in the UK, Safer Internet Day’s theme is ‘Too good to be true? Protecting yourself and 
others from scams online’  

Safer Internet Day will focus on change online, this includes covering, at an age appropriate level: 

• Our children’s perspective on new and emerging technology 

• How is changing technology like generative AI going to impact the approach of scammers? 

• And what changes would young people like to see to help protect themselves moving 
forward? 

In an ever changing world where technology is key, it is important that we all work together to 
support children with how to stay safe online.  For more information please look at 
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers 
 

Speed limit outside school 
Thank you to all those who have reported that our flashing lights on the 20mph signs are not 
working.  We believe water has caused these to stop working following the rain we have had and 
have reported this to the council. Please can I remind all of you that the speed limit is 20mph 
outside school.   
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=KYBWk4t7N0SmYgCiCzz27JybCWXS6ytAofN738pU_n5UM0wyTldRT0ZaSjYyRkdTRDk3WlpZVjBKUC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=KYBWk4t7N0SmYgCiCzz27JybCWXS6ytAofN738pU_n5UM0wyTldRT0ZaSjYyRkdTRDk3WlpZVjBKUC4u
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers


Watch out nits are about!  
Please can you make sure your child’s hair is tided up if it is shoulder length or longer. I have had 
reports of head lice being found. The best way to try to avoid them spreading is for hair to be tied 

up. Please see the link below for how to treat head lice if you find any in your child’s hair.  
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/  

 
‘Nobody is perfect’ parent support group 

A couple of our wonderful parents have decided to set up a parent support group at Stratford. 
Parenting is a hard job and if we had all the answers, we would be very rich!  However, we all have 
experience of little people and supporting our own children at home.  Many parents have 
knowledge and understanding of similar things and we would like to make use of this and support 
each other in our school community.  This would be a safe space where everyone can be honest 
and ask for help from others in the same position. A place where you can share tips and strategies, 
support and empower each other.  If you are interested in joining this group then please follow the 
Whats App link below or look in the Class Whats App group where I believe the link has also been 
shared.  

 
https://chat.whatsapp.com/GT5zbHwLt3m0WBejDfe7Wb 
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Kindest regards 

Justine Watkins 

 



 

 



 

 

 


